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Editor’s Column: 

As you all know by now, Project Con-

stant Peg has been declassified as of 

2007.   

 The newsletter will be sent out once 

a quarter and will be an open forum 

for all to use. 

 Please feel free to share your sto-

ries, comments and photos for other 

members to enjoy.  If you wish to 

submit a picture, please send it in a 

jpeg format. 

 If you know of other Red Eagles  that 

are not aware that our project has 

been declassified, please inform 

them and send them copies of the 

roster and newsletter.   

 You can submit your stories or roster 

updates by emailing them to:      

bgalloway5@elpasotel.net or       

bobbro@bresnan.net                                                                 

or mail to:                                        

Ben Galloway                               

3732 Bar 10 Road                         

Calhan, CO 80808   

Wishing a Happy Thanksgiving  

to all the Red Eagles 
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